Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Reformation Sunday, October 28, 2012 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 

Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie 

Presentation of the Bible    

Call to Worship
Reverend Cromie
Praise Song “My Redeemer Lives”          Music Minister,
Kenneth Ahlstrom  
Call to Confession    
Konnie Clary
Responsive Prayer of Confession
Konnie Clary
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Konnie Clary
   Congregational Response “A Mighty Fortress is our God” vs. 1 & 2
Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Konnie Clary
Ritual of Friendship** (Print your name on Friendship Pads)

                                               Worship Leader,
Faron Trick
Announcements                            
Reverend Cromie
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Konnie Clary
Minute for Stewardship                 
Dominique Robert
Time of Greeting   (Please say hello to your neighbor)
Faron Trick
Hymn #513   “Let Us Break Bread Together” 
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Konnie Clary
Offertory Anthem  “I Can Only Imagine”          Solo by
Sean Beeg
                                              
   Congregational Response “Doxology”




Prayer of Dedication
Faron Trick
Scripture: Matthew 7:24-27
Reverend Cromie
Meditation: Stewardship Sermon Series, Week 1

   A Building in Progress -The Church’s One Foundation
Reverend Cromie
Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper

Hymn #442 “The Church’s One Foundation” vs. 1,3 & 4
Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Betty Thompson
* Children in 5th grade and younger may leave for Sunday School.
** Please write your joys, concerns, and prayer requests in the Friendship pad.

Next Sunday, November 4th will continue the Stewardship Series called “A Building in Progress” with a sermon “The Structure Needs Support.”   This series will conclude on Stewardship Sunday, November 18th.  On this day, a special celebration will take place directly after worship and all are invited to stay, eat a delicious meal, and enjoy fellowship. Please join us as we commit our pledges of time, talent, and financial support for 2013. All are welcome!
Today we celebrate the Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper.   We invite each and every one, regardless of your background to partake.  The cups in the center of the tray are wine and the cups on the outer edges are grape juice.  Please wait until we can all partake together.  Our thanks to all who helped prepare the elements.

“Trunk or Treat” Fall Community Festival with DeBows United Methodist Church is TODAY, Sunday, October 28th from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. at DeBows Methodist Church.  Join us at our joint Fall Event with DeBows in the church fellowship hall and later in the parking lot. Decorate your car and bring treats to hand out to children from both our churches and some from our community. Cars will start lining up in the parking lot from 4:30-6pm with trunks full of decorations and goodies. Appetizers, desserts, drinks, and snacks should also be brought to share during the game and fellowship time earlier in the evening.  
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2012: Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson
The next Session meeting will be a joint meeting with the Deacons on November 14th, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Bruce and Betty Thompson.
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
Next Meeting – Joint meeting with the Session, November 14th, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Bruce and Betty Thompson.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Music Minister: Kenneth Ahlstrom, 732-759-5219 
Intern from Princeton Seminary: Konnie Klary, 509-590-9156
Intern from New Brunswick Seminary: Kathy Genus, 732-585-3290
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Courtney Miner
Youth Events at JUMC As part of our combined Family Enrichment Night with JUMC, our Youth are invited to two upcoming events.  On Sunday, November 4th from 2:30-5:30 youth are invited to the Pumpkin Olympics at St. Andrew UMC in Toms River!  Join with other youth in the area for an afternoon of fellowship, games, and pumpkin smashing!  Meet at 2:00 PM at JUMC for carpooling.  Then on November 9th, at the regularly scheduled Thursday night meeting (but from 6:15-9:00 PM), the youth will be wrapping and packing boxes for Operation Christmas Child.
Financial Update Last Sunday, the offering total was $1529.  Our 2012 budget calls for $1923 each week in offerings. Please prayerfully consider your giving each week.  We do offer automatic donations through electronic giving – for more information on this program, please talk to Dominique Robert or Elizabeth Hughes.

Cornerstone Choir rehearsals are weekly on Thursday evenings, from 7 - 8:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary at DeBows Methodist Church. If you are a high school youth or adult who would like to participate in the choir, you may contact Ken Ahlstrom at:  kennethahlstrom@ymail.com or by reaching him on his cell phone at: 732-759-5219. 
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $8950 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

Juice Pouch Recycling We will once again be collecting used juice pouches at church!   The pouches will be given to the MOMS Club of Jackson who will recycle them and earn money towards a charitable donation.  Please remind children to look for the bin near the hospitality table when they are done with their juice!  You can also bring your used juice pouches from home.  Thank you!
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, November 4th:

· Set-up: Betty & Bruce Thompson
· Greeters: George & Joan Nebel
· Media Shout: Todd Moyer
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Sunday   October 28, 2012    10:00 a.m.
Operation Christmas Child The Church Ladies are coordinating this effort to give shoe boxes filled with gifts to children in need around the world.  This year this will be a congregation-wide mission project!  All families are encouraged to fill one or more boxes.  There are some empty shoe boxes available at church - take one home on Sunday (or use your own), and fill it with small toys, hard candies, personal hygiene items, etc.  Then return the filled box to church by November 4th - the Church Ladies will take care of shipping.  Even if you are unable to fill a shoe box, please also consider donating $7 per box to cover the cost of shipping one or more (checks made out to Samaritan's Purse).  Talk to Joan Mallison for more information.

The Cornerstone Nominating Committee is currently taking nominations for Deacon and Elder.  We have four spots for Elder and one spot for Deacon.  Nominations are being taken through October 2012.  Please give your nominations to any member of the nominating committee:  Barbara Dougherty, Sueli Robert, Allyson Moyer, Constantine Osiakwan, Okoro Okparaeke, Sean Beeg or Betty Thompson.
Women’s Tuesday Morning Bible Study On October 30th, the women will start a 10-week Beth Moore study of Esther. The group meets on Tuesday mornings from 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM at the home of Elizabeth Hughes and led by Pastor Courtney.  All women are welcome!  
Fall Fundraiser at Cicconi Farms From September 28 through October 30th, 10% of your purchase at Cicconi Farms will be donated to Cornerstone!  Purchase your pumpkins, mums, and all kinds of outside fall decorations and support our church at the same time!  You must present the flyer at the time of purchase – available at church on Sundays or you can download from our website www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org. Share the flyer with your friends, family, and neighbors!
Family Enrichment Night in combination with Jackson United Methodist Church will take place on Thursday evenings through November 15th at 6:15 PM with activities for all ages!  Children in grades K-5 can participate in classes focused on arts & crafts or sewing, middle school and high school students are invited to attend Youth Group led by a staff member from JUMC, and there is also an Adult Study called "Praying God's Way from Deepening Life Together" that is being co-led by Pastor Courtney and Pastor Joe Tiedemann.  All are invited to attend!  JUMC is located at 68 Bennetts Mills Road in Jackson.
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